

22nd March 2022

Year 6 Transition

Dear Pupil,

My name is Mrs Blackburn and I feel very lucky to be the Year 7 Pastoral Manager at Nuneaton Academy.

I am really pleased to have you joining us in September and hope you are excited too.

Moving from being a Year 6 primary pupil to being a Year 7 Nuneaton Academy pupil is a big step and brings many changes. Part of my job is to help you with these changes and support you as you make the move to secondary school.

I will be coming out to your Primary school to have a chat to you during the Summer Term but I did think that you might have some questions you want to ask now. If you have any concerns or questions about anything to do with Year 7 and your move from to Nuneaton Academy, you can ask your parents if you can email me on:

newparentstna@midlandat.co.uk

If you do not have any questions perhaps you would like to let me know what you are looking forward to when you come here in September.

I look forward to meeting you.

ina A Jackes.

Mrs Blackburn

Pastoral Leader

Year 7

Mr P Gilbride – Principal
The Nuneaton Academy
Padner Princ Nuneaton Warwick

Radnor Drive, Nuneaton, Warwickshire CV10 7PD

Telephone: 02476 341134

The Nuneaton Academy is operated by the Midland Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with Company Number 07191874, having its registered office at Hinckley Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire CV11 6BH



